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24th October 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you of some changes to the organisation of children and classes in Year 
6, now that we are approaching SATs in May and with the return of Mrs Herron from 
maternity later in the autumn. 
 
After half term, Year 6 children will no longer be based in three classes, but will start the day 
being registered in two.  Your child will have been given a copy of this letter today, informing 
you of their registration teacher and class. 
 
Children will then move into different targeted groups at different points in the day, each led 
by a teacher, in order to effectively target teaching towards their level of need.   
 
This is our normal practise in the run up to SATs, however, this year we have the luxury of 
having four teachers to split the children between! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Robert Staples 
HEADTEACHER 
 
 
 
 
 


